
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,             24th February 2020 

 We hope you have all had a lovely half term.  This term our topic is ‘Superheroes’.   As part of 

our Topic we would like to invite any parents/carers or grandparents who are real life superheroes eg. 

firefighters, police officers, doctors, nurses etc in to class to talk to the children about their jobs and 

what they entail.   The topic this term will cover the following things:  

Curriculum Overview 

 English – RWI Phonics, Superhero fact files, letters, poems. 

 Maths – Place value to 100, length, height, weight and volume. 

 Science – The Human Body 

 RE – Easter 

 Music – finding the pulse, superhero songs 

 Topic- Real Life Superheroes from the past and present eg. Florence Nightingale 

 PE – Tuesdays with our PE Coach and Thursdays. 

General notices 

 PE days are now Tuesday and Thursday. Please ensure your child has the correct PE kit with 

them and that their PE kit is fully labelled. PE kit should include: t-shirt, shorts, plimsolls, 

trainers, socks and a tracksuit.  

 Children may bring a bottle of water only into the classroom. Please ensure it is labelled.  

 Please make sure children are bringing their book bag into school every day.  

 Our day to change library books is Mondays.  If the children wish to change their book, make 

sure it is in school on this day. 

 Please follow the Year 1 Class Twitter page: @Year1Lea. In order to follow the twitter page, 

you need to complete a form from the office. 

 Date for Diary – the Year 1 phonics screener will take place Week Beginning 8th June.  Please 

ensure your child is in school this week as the test can be on any day. 

 Thank you again for all your support, and if you do need to speak to us or need any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Thank you Mrs Hill and the Year 1 Team. 

Homework and reading 

Homework will be given out on a Tuesday and it may include spellings, English, maths or topic work. 

Homework is to be completed in their yellow homework book and handed into the homework tray in class 

the following Monday.  Reading books will be checked and changed regularly and children will be heard 

to read 1:1 by an adult in the class. We encourage you to listen to your child read and read to them as 

much as possible. 

 

 

 

 


